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I have been a trustee of the LJCPA for two years and have served as Secretary for the past year. 
Writing the minutes for every meeting has been a challenging, but valuable experience learning 
about this community and its interaction with the City of SD development process.  It is 
important for members of the community to be informed and participate in the review of 
development projects to provide guidance to City staff about issues unique to their community.   
 
A strong, vital community planning group is the most effective way to keep its residents 
informed of development activity and to interface with City planning to maintain the unique 
attributes of a community while it grows and modernizes. I will work to keep the LJ community 
planning group a strong voice in the community and  city planning.   
 
I have lived in LJ for 39 years, am a retired CPA. I have enjoyed volunteering as an art museum 
docent and supporter of UCSD as well as various La Jolla planning groups.  
 
 
 


